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February 9, 2015 

 

 

Sharon Moore 

4237 – 29
th

 Ave S 

Minneapolis MN 55406 

 

VIA EMAIL:  sherrimoore92@msn.com 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 883 Palace Avenue 

 

Dear Ms. Moore: 

 

This is to confirm that on February 3, 2015 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council grant until May 15, 2015 for you 

to come into compliance with the vehicle.  The vehicle needs to be operable or removed from 

where it’s parked.  The parking surface is not an approved parking and it will require a site plan 

approval from Zoning.   

 

If you wish to appeal further, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing on Wednesday, 

March 4, 2015 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: John Peter Ross 

  

mailto:legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:sherrimoore92@msn.com

